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27/02/2022  18:18:432022/0216/P COMMNT D. Mawson My objection to this are on two grounds.

Firstly, noise. While I am far enough away from the address not to be directly affected, neighbouring 

properties are going to have any peace and quiet they can get living in London, further disturbed, especially 

during the night, when one hopes for some peace and quiet. This could lead to the neighbours feeling they 

need to keep their windows closed in hot weather and instead installing their own air condensers, thus leading 

to a ripple effect down the road and beyond.

This leads me onto my second point, in that if we are all, with the councils encouragement, hoping to lead a 

more green life in the city, how does a energy guzzling appliance that replaces opening a window (or two!), 

contribute to this?

This all feels unnecessary and something that shouldn¿t be encouraged
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